
3
U’

Graeff, Melissa

From: Jennifer Roberts <jhroberts66@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 2:27 PM
To: PW, CC Reg Changes
Subject: Comments on Proposed Changes to Child Care Regulations 3270

Regarding 3270.31 4(i) First Aid Training — One -Time Professional Development in 10 Health
and Safety areas
It is written in the proposed regulations that “Any professional development sessions that have been
completed within 2 years prior to the date of the publication of the final4orm rulemaking will satisfy
this requirement.” The DHS has strongly suggested that Child Care facilities obtain this Health and
Safety Basics training for almost 2 years now. Therefore, this window should go back further than 2
years so that this training can be counted for credit for staff who took this training back in December
2016.

Regarding 3270.131(a), 3280.131(a) and 3290.131(a) (relating to health information)
It is written in the proposed regulations that “The Department is proposing to shorten the time frame
to submit an initial health report from 60 days to 30 days”. Many families have trouble obtaining
an appointment with their health care provider for a well child check within 30 days. Therefore, this
shortened window will create a hardship.for many families and potentially cause them to lose their
childcare spot.

Jennifer Roberts
Administrative Director
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